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July 4, 2014 
 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2013-0326 - Ontario Power Authority Approval of fees 
Tuesday July 8, 2014 - Settlement Conference  

 
As counsel for Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), I am writing to seek a 
rescheduling of the start of the settlement conference in the above-noted matter. This 
proceeding already had tight timelines with the receipt of interrogatory responses 
scheduled for July 2, 2014, allowing for just 3 business days before the settlement 
conference. We have yet to receive interrogatory responses of the Applicant which 
makes the preparation for the settlement conference extremely difficult, and leaving little 
time to propose follow-up questions, as the need arises.  
 
We are prepared to attempt to accommodate any reasonable rescheduling of the 
settlement conference. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc: Ms. Miriam Heinz - miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca 
     Registered Intervenors – via email 
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